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From: Anthony Lonergan <adlonergan@gmail.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 2/23/2012 10:56 pm
Subject: Re: Moolarben Project

> Dear Sir
> I would like to register my objection to the proposed Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2, Project 
No:08_0135
> 
> THe Upper Hunter Valley is being overwhelmed by coal projects. We are becoming more and more 
dependent economically on this non renewable industry at a time when it is obvious that coal 
production must be wound back if global warming is to be addressed. Train movements through 
towns along the coal corridor are becoming unbearable for residents. Further environmental 
degradation of the Goulburn River Valley is just not acceptable. 
> Anthony Lonergan, 771 Dorset Rd, Muswellbrook


